
“ Severn Unival had entrusted a fairly large project to myself and my fellow apprentices at the company. We 
were all fresh out of our block release at college, and you could say we were quite lost – in what I still to this 
day believe was a little test from our employer to see if we would sink or swim! We had to work together using 
the skills we had picked up during our short time from our own departments to refurb a shipping container that 
had a little workshop installed into it. We had been working on this for a fairly decent amount of time before we 
came to the stage that we needed to paint the bugger. None of us had much of a clue at first! I got in touch with 
a supplier we use fairly often for our products and was pointed in the direction of Carboline, which is when I was 
contacted by Carl Gibson. Carl instantly was suppling a lot of advice, helping me know what sort of information 
to collect that would give him the best chance of guiding me in the right direction. He came to visit me on our site 
quite quickly to take a look at the container himself and gain a better idea. While Carl was here, he was fantastic; 
he was very helpful in every way, gave me plenty of ideas for what could be used on the container, provided his 
best opinion on how to continue with it, and even taught me quite a lot about the different types of paints that we 
use on our own products! Carl was very kind and seemed eager to help us along this crucial project as part of our 
development. Carl helped us get over this stage of the project, and the paint looked fantastic on the container. We 
finished this project with work that we could be proud of for such fresh apprentices. ” 

        Curtis Lamont

        Severn Valve
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